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● Nursery Half Term - Monday 17th February - Friday 21st February 2025
● Nursery - Oral Health visit - Monday 10th February
● National Energy Action (Energy saving, keeping warm advice, free heated blankets) 

Monday 10th March 9.30-11.30am 
● Nursery Easter Holiday - Monday 7th April - Monday 21st April 2025

         Follow us on Instagram 

Dates for your diary…. 

Dear Parents and Carers,

Firstly, a big welcome back to all our families, we hope 
you all had a well rested Christmas break.

We have some new children settling into the Nursery 
this week as well as returning children from the previous 
term. Please see below for key information in regards to 
your child’s morning in the Nursery and what that looks 
like. 

Please do dress your child in appropriate clothing for the 
weather; we are currently experiencing some cold 
January weather so please provide warm clothing, e.g. 
hats, scarfs and gloves for your child. Outdoor play is 
encouraged during the winter months to continuously 
develop children’s physical, social and emotional needs. 

Please ensure your child has the necessary supplies of 
spare clothes, nappies and wellies. Children should have 
their names clearly labelled in their clothing.

You may have also noticed a new feature by the Nursery 
door that includes a selection of books for your child to 
choose and read at home. Please speak to the office 
who will sign your chosen book out for you. 

Tapestry is an online journal for parents and carers to 
follow their child’s progress with their learning. Please 
speak to your child’s key worker if you experience any 
difficulties logging in. 

Use of Photographic Images
Below is a link for a parental consent form which gives 
the Nursery/CC permission to use images of your child 
for publications, displays and on the Children’s Centre 
instagram. Even if you do not want photographs of your 
child shared - please complete the form.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8THKtf
RfVMa2ovOn3_CwnciTZJwi06RGmJLjUOQZ5zK6Qkw/
viewform

  Two’s  Nursery TeamC
Together we learn. Together we succeed

Learning can be messy!
We encourage 
as much exploratory 
play as possible.

Please dress your 
child in comfortable 
clothes that are 
practical and you 
don’t mind getting 
a bit messy. 
  

Pupil Attendance and 
Punctuality
Establishing regular routines for your children at an 
early age is extremely important. It will benefit both 
you and your children as they progress through their 
school life.

If your child is absent due to 
sickness, please do call us at 
the Children’s Centre office. 

Nursery Rhymes of the Month
Please click on the picture links below to access the 
three Nursery Rhymes of the month to sing-a-long and 
learn with your child at home. 

                           

                              

                                              

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8THKtfRfVMa2ovOn3_CwnciTZJwi06RGmJLjUOQZ5zK6Qkw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8THKtfRfVMa2ovOn3_CwnciTZJwi06RGmJLjUOQZ5zK6Qkw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8THKtfRfVMa2ovOn3_CwnciTZJwi06RGmJLjUOQZ5zK6Qkw/viewform
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QEqMkzKl0VI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qJIPosmCnkI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WWCQqesoXV4


  Book Recommendation 
by Shirlana

‘It's a fun way to get children moving and 
to increase their flexibility. I love the 

illustration and storyline’.
Meet the yoga babies! Family life’s hectic, but 
yoga helps everyone chill out, from Emily in the 
garden to Honey at bathtime. And once you’ve 
seen what the yoga babies can do, why not 
give it a try? 

Feeding Support

            Donations  
                  If you have any old clothes you   
                    can donate, this will be much 
appreciated - in particular trousers, sock and 
spare wellies. 
If you have any items borrowed from the 
Nursery at home, please return them to help 
replenish our stock. 
Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

Festive Fun
We had some wonderful 
festive fun over the 
autumn term. We were 
joined by Captain 
Fantastic who got us all 
up on our feet dancing 
and singing. We played 
parachute games and had 
fun catching a flurry of 
snow and bubbles! 

A big congratulations to 
our raffle winners, and all 
our families who received 
a ‘winter warm’ gift of 
hand warmers, socks, 
flasks and hot chocolate.

A special thank you to Laura North from 
National Energy Action for not only 
providing energy saving and keeping warm 
support to our families, but for also funding 
the event and raffle prizes. 

 

Yoga 
Babies  

Click here 
to be 

taken to 
the 

website
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